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PAGING POLICY 
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POLICY STATEMENT: The library public address system is to be used only for 

library-related announcements. It is the policy of the Denton Public Library not to page 

customers. Exceptions for emergencies can be made at the discretion of library staff. 

Staff will not page to locate friends or family unless health and safety are involved.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


